The municipality of Germantown City Beautiful commission met on October 7 at the depot. The meeting was called to order at 6:08 PM. In attendance were Robin Alsip, Sherry Henson, Ciara Goforth, Patty Kidwell and Shelly Powers.

Approval of minutes:

Septembers were approved.

Old business:

There were no nominations for spooky houses or fall. Fixer uppers.

New business:

We voted on our coloring contest of the spooky new school building.

The winners for K through first grade was DELILAH GOTTSTEIN

THE WINNER FOR SECOND THROUGH THIRD GRADE WAS THIRD GRADER CHEYENNE HIGHLEY.

Ciara was going to call the families and let them know that they are welcome to come to the city Council meeting that will be on November 4 at 7 o'clock for the recognition at the city Council meeting.

Robin is going to get with Tiffany about our next meeting to make sure that the Christmas trees are still in the garage there because we are going to fluff those at our next meeting in November.

Robin was also going to talk to Tiffany about making sure that the signs were taken down from these our winners from last time.

The next meeting will be November 4 at 6 o'clock at the garage on water Street once we make sure that the trees are still in that garage.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:36 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Patty Kidwell